
 

 

The students of Saint James School wish to honor, pray, and say thank you 

to all those who risk their lives to protect us each and every day.  

April 28th is our day to celebrate and show gratitude to all local First 

Responders for keeping the peace, protecting us, saving our lives and  

keeping our community safe. 

From all of us at Saint James Elementary School, THANK YOU for your 

service and dedication to protecting our community! 
 

 


